
Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Himanshi Niwal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212201

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Priyanka Jatrana
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212202

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Promisa Chand
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212203

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Neha Kotiya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212204

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Moni Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212205

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Drishti Sharaf
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212206

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jaya Kulshrestra
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212207

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jaya Maheshwari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212208

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Tanya Agarwal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212209

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Sakshi Lakhotiya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212210

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Shivani Sharma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212211

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Amreen Khan
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212212

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Vandna Vaswani
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212213

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Nikita
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212214

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Tashika Agarwal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212215

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Trisha
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212216

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anshika Parihar
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212217

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Sangeeta
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212218

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Nisha
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212219

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Priyansha
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212220

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Mahak
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212221

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Swarnima Mitra
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212222

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kumari Shivyanshi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212223

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Sneha
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212224

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kumari Divyanshi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212225

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kumari Anupriya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212226

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Ayushi Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212227

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jasika Kumari 
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212228

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Saumya Jha
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212229

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Shreyashi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212230

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Simaran Raj
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212231

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Chhavi Tyagi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212232

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anshu Singh
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212233

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Sweta Pandey
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212234

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Ayushi Agarwal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212235

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Tanya Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212236

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Pallavi Sharma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212237

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Puja Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212238

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anmol
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212239

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Chhavi Sharma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212240

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Tulsi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212241

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Pragati Sharma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Python and Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 27/09/2021 S No: JV212242

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kritika Mishra
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212243

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kritika Priya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212244

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Simran Agrawal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212245

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jaya Kulshrestra
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212246

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Aishwarya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212247

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Suruchi Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212248

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Swapnil
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212249

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Aditi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212250

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Nidhi Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212251

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anisha Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212252

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Archana Sharma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212253

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Shiwangi Rai
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212254

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jagrati Rastogi
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212255

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Manisha Gurjar
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212256

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Tamana Verma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212257

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Divyanshi Goyal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212258

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anjel Verma
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212259

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Kirti Kumari
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212260

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Pranjali Pal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212261

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Vartika
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212262

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Anjali
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212263

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Bhumika
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212264

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Priyanka Soni
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212265

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Jayshree Dixit
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212266

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Priyanka Kumawat
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212267

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Akriti
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212268

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Chhaya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212269

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Nandita
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212270

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Swapnil Lavaniya
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212271

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd



Certificate of Accomplishment
is presented to 

Chanchal
for completing the 45 hours training course on 

Machine Learning
at

Jayoti Jayoti Vidyapeeth Women’s University, Jaipur

Date: 09/10/2021 S No: JV212272

Vishal Jain
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd

Sunny Pathak
Samatrix Consulting Pvt Ltd


